
December 2022

Greetings!

From all of us at Casco Bay Lines, we're sending you warm wishes this holiday season! As
this year, our 40th year of service, comes to a close, we are feeling incredibly grateful for our
passengers, employees, partners and friends who make our community vibrant and strong.
Please be sure to review our holiday schedule for planned service modifications on December
24th and 25th. And with unpredictable weather surely right around the corner, we encourage
you to sign up to receive our text alerts  to receive service updates.

Holiday Schedule Reminder

A friendly reminder to please view our 2022 Holiday Schedule
here on our website for Christmas Eve (December 24th) and
Christmas Day (December 25th) service modifications.

Anniversaries

https://www.cascobaylines.com/blog/14610-days-of-continuous-service/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/text-updates/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/schedules/


Give the Gift of Casco Bay Lines

Thank you to all who purchased our 40th Anniversary Tote Bag
to commemorate 14,610 days of continuous service for Casco
Bay Island Transit District! We have a limited number remaining
and available for purchase. Put together the ultimate gift for the
CBL enthusiast in your life with a limited edition tote bag AND a
Casco Bay Lines gift certificate for the new year! Both are
available for purchase at the terminal window.

Lloyd Jones
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